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To Whom it May Concern, yet I feel it concerns sveryone. 
 
I make this submission to persuade the powers that be to either ban puppy farms or at least 
regulate them to a far better degree. 
 
From my experience of puppy farms, they are run principally for the dollars gained. No 
considsration is given to the trauma of the mother having her pupppies taken away continously. 
With respect, a man would not appreciate this as does a woman. Perhaps men should not be 
involved in decisions governing puppy farm regulations for this reason. 
 
I have little respect for people today who buy designer dogs . Often this is done for social 
reasons and status. This culture aids the thriving of puppy farms. 
 
I have met 2 puppy farm dogs. One is poorly behaved and perhaps showing signs of inbreeding. 
The other was a puppy farm parent dog, released from the farm , yet with severe anxiety and fear 
of people. 
 
Our society has lost its sense of dignity and respect when we insist on selfishly purchasing 
designer dogs . Shameful. Lets clean up the industry and bring kindness and compassion to it if it 
musy exist. 
 
Sincerely. 
 
A Z 


